
 
Simon Cordell

From: GL-HCORNERMCENQ [mailto:gl-hcornermcenq@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk] 
Sent: 10 March 2014 12:59
To: 'Lorraine Cordell'
Subject: RE: Simon Cordell Errors on Cases.
 
Dear Mr Cordell,
 
As confirmed to Mrs Cordell last week, a member of staff at Tottenham Magistrates Court will research the
Registers listed and copies will be sent, by e-mail, to you as we recover them.  The Court opens Tuesday to
Thursday: we hope to have at least some of the records for you tomorrow.
 
Regards,

Customer Services Unit

Highbury Corner Magistrates Court

Tel: 0207-506 3100

Fax: 0870 739 5768
e-mail: GL-HCORNERMCENQ@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk

I am neither authorised to bind the Ministry of Justice contractually, nor to make representations or other statements which may
bind the Ministry of Justice in any way via electronic means.

 

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk] 
Sent: 10 March 2014 12:43
To: GL-HCORNERMCENQ
Subject: RE: Simon Cordell Errors on Cases.

To Whom It May Concern:
 
I am writing this email to see if there is any update to the information that I have asked for.
 
 
Regards
 
Simon Cordell
 

From: GL-HCORNERMCENQ [mailto:gl-hcornermcenq@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk] 
Sent: 04 March 2014 15:23
To: 'Lorraine Cordell'
Subject: RE: Simon Cordell Errors on Cases.
 
 
Dear Mr Cordell,
 
 


